
 

 

   Pursuant to the Internal Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading framed by 

the Company under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (as 
amended), please note that the "Trading Window" for purchasing/ selling/ dealing in 
the shares of the Company shall remain closed effective from April 1, 2020 for 

designated person (and their immediate relatives) and will be opened 48 hours after 
announcement of the financial results of the Company for the Fourth Quarter and 

Financial Year ended 31st March, 2020 to  the Stock Exchanges. 

 

 

  


